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VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 

From: Dale Littlejohn [dale@rthicksconsult.com] 

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2008 10:53 AM 

Johnson, Larry, EMNRD; VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 

fsteed@samson.com; Randy Hicks (Randy Hicks); 'Scott Rose' 

To: 

Cc: 
Subject: Samson State BD-4 Sampling Event 

Please accept this email as notice of our intentions to conduct a ground water sampling event at the Samson 
State BD-4 former reserve pit site on Monday February 11, 2007 beginning at 9:00 AM. The site is located 10 
miles west of Tatum, NM at Section 2 (unit H), T-12-S, R-33-E. Please contact me if you have any questions or 
need any additional information. 

Thanks, 

Dale T Littlejohn, PG 
R T Hicks Consultants Ltd 
(432) 528-3878 (office) 
(432) 689-4578 (fax) 
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